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August 30, 2013

Morris Woodruff

Secretary

Missouri Public Service Commission
P. O. Box 360

Jefferson City, Missouri 65102-0360

Re: In the Matter of a Repository Docket in which to Gather Information about the Lifeline
Program and
Evaluate the Purposes and Goals of the Missouri Universal Service Fund

Dear Mr. Woodruff:

This letter is intended to notify you that CenturyTel of Missouri, CenturyTel of Northwest
Arkansas, Embarq, and Spectra, all doing business as CenturyLink, intend to participate as
parties in Case No. TW-2014-0012.

We request the following CenturyLink EFIS users be notified of future filings and activities in
this case:

Richard Moore — richard.w.moore@centurylink.com
Becky Kilpatrick — becky kilpatrick@centurylink.com

Please refer any questions on this matter to Richard Moore at 573-634-1560.

Very truly yours,

—

Richard W. Moore
State Regulatory & Legislative
Affairs Manager

625 Cherry St.
Columbia, MO 65201
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